

Dear Meigs Band Parent,

We are anxious to have as many parents involved in our activities as possible, but sometimes we are unaware of your interest in helping. Therefore we are asking you to complete the form below and return it to Mr. Dingess as soon as possible. Thank you for your cooperation and success of this year's marching season.

Parent/Guardian Name			Parent/Guardian Name	
Cellular Phone Number			Cellular Phone Number	
Address			Address	
Email Address(es)			Email Address(es)	
Zinan yaaress(es)				
Home Phone Number			Home Phone Number	
Facebook	Yes		Facebook	Yes
	No			No
How would you prefer to be contacted?			How would you prefer to be contacted?	
Phone	Email		Phone	Email
Facebook			Facebook	Text
Which phone number would you like to receive an All-Call from the band?				
Student's Name			Instrument/Section	
Student's Cellular Number			Home Phone Number	
Student's Home Address			1	
City Zip Co		de		
Student's Year in School				
Student's Tee Shirt Size				
Please check mark next to the area(s) in which you are interested:				
1. Working in the Fair Booth 2. Donating items for the Fair Booth				
3. Working in the concession stand at home games				
4. Donating items for the concession stand				
5. Assisting loading and moving props and equipment as part of the equipment crew				